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RESOLVED           C27/2021  
 
 
That in respect of –  
The Draft Fourth Review of the 4th Generation Integrated Development Plan (2017 - 2022) 
for the period 2021 – 2022 discussed by Council at the Council meeting held on 30 March 
2021:  
 
1. That Council takes note of the Draft 2021-2022 IDP and endorse that it be made public in 
terms of section 21 of the MSA.  
 
2. That Council adopts the Water Services Development Plan – IDP Water Sector Input 
Report for 2021/22.  
 
3. That the 4th Generation Integrated Development Plan (2017 - 2022) for the period 2021 
– 2022 be workshopped with Councillors on 13 April 2021.
 

 


